
 

St Matthew’s News  
Message from Miss Thompson 

Welcome to our second issue of St Matthew’s News. It is a bumper edition filled  

with Autumn 2 highlights and Christmas cheer!  

As always, thank you Families from all at St Matthew’s. We are so proud to teach 

your children. They are amazing! I pray that you will rest, relax and have the best 

time over the next two weeks.  

Please continue to pray for us, as we continue to pray for you.  

Have a peaceful half term and remember we are here if you need anything.  

School starts back on, Tuesday 7th January 2025, at 8.45am. 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

Some of our Christmas highlights from this half term. 

DT Week 



 

Trips, Visits and Visitors 

 

Reception’s Nativity 

We also loved our whole school Christmas Cantata and Talent 

Show. Please look out for these on Google Classroom! 



 

Dates for your diary: 

Monday 6th January — No school—teacher 

training day 

Tuesday 14th January — Whole school trip to 

Aston and Nechells Parish 

Monday 20th January—LEGO computing work-

shop for Year 2, 4 and 6 

Monday 3rd—5th February – Art and Design 

Week 

Monday 10th—14th February —Children's 

Mental Health Week 

Tuesday 11th February - Computer Safety Day 

Thursday 13th February — NSPCC Number Day 

Friday 14th February— Parent Consultation Day 

Our Spring Assembly will be led by Year 3 

Their focus religion will be Hinduism and 

they will share a wonderful assembly about 

a religious festival, called Holi.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s coming up next half term? 

Christmas Dinner 


